
May t2,2Ot5

To: Waskom ISD Board of Trustees

I recommend the following at-will employees for a letter of intent to employ during the 2015-

2015 school year:

Larry Brown-District M aintenance

Stephanie Collins-High School Custodian

Angela Daniels-Middle School Custodian

Nancy Dillard-District Accounts Payable/Food Service Director

Esmeralda Dominguez-High School Cafeteria

Ton ny English-Assistant Maintenance and Transportation Director

LaVa ughn Fields-District Tech nology Director

Silvia Guerrera-High School Cafeteria

Francis Hicks-Elementary Custodian

DeLord Holomon-District Maintenance

Len nie Hornaday-H igh School Cafeteria Manager

Kathy Johnson-District Busi ness M anager/Payrol I Clerk

Ruby Johnson-Middle School Custodian

Terry Johnson-Elementary Custodian

Holly Kennedy-High School Custodian

Vencent Lee-District Maintenance

Tomas Martinez-District Maintenance

Dottie Mercer-District PEIMS Coordinator

Barbara Miles-High School Custodian

Maria Padron-Elem./MS Cafeteria

Sh a rlene Patrick-Cu rricu lu m Adm inistrative Assistant

Maria Pedraza-Elem./MS Cafeteria

Alex Prather-District Maintenance



Malinda Reamer-District Food Service Manager

Beverly Reason-Elem./MS Cafeteria

Sandra Rodgers-Superintendent's Secretary

Ray Sudds-District Maintenance and Transportation Director

Maria Torres-Elem./MS Cafeteria

Devonna Warner-High School Cafeteria

Rhonda Warner-Elem./MS Cafeteria

Theresa Williams-High School Custodian

Submitted by:

Jimmy E. Cox

Waskom ISD Superintendent


